Chen, June-YJ (Guangzhou)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 20215788 HEHAPY 21:.04

To: Chen, June-YJ (Guangzhou)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 484399)

*** WARNING: this message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER. Please be cautious, particularly with links and
attachments. ***

Inquiry on 07/08/2021 :
Inquiry:
Hello,

Please find the attached product photo for diffusers.

The 15.19 warning statement is impracticable to put on the texture of the product. We will put it on the user
manual.

Please approve.

Best regards,
June Chen

§15.19 Labeling requirements.

(3) All other devices shall bear the following statement in a conspicuous location on the device:

This device complies with part 15 of the FCC Rules. Operation is subject to the following two conditions: (1)
This device may not cause harmful interference, and (2) this device must accept any interference received,
including interference that may cause undesired operation.

(5) When the device is so small or for such use that it is impracticable to label it with the statement specified
under paragraph (a) of this section in a font that is four-point or larger, and the device does not have a display
that can show electronic labeling, then the information required by this paragraph shall be placed in the user
manual and must also either be placed on the device packaging or on a removable label attached to the device.

FCC response on 07/08/2021

Hello,
We will accept your proposal pursuant to 15.19 of the FCC Rules.



Attachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to
add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.




